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CLC-SCG/05/2021/M05 

 

Construction Leadership Council 

Steering Co-Ordination Group 

5th Meeting, Thursday 29th January 2021 10:00-11:00 
 

CLC-SCG/No5/2020/M5 - Minutes 

 

Attendees: 

• Andy Mitchell, (Thames Tideway) – chair 
• Ann Bentley, (Rider Levett Bucknall) 
• Brian Berry, (FMB) 
• Fergus Harradence, (BEIS) 

• Suzannah Nichol, (BuildUK) 
• Simon Rawlinson, (Arcadis) 

• Alasdair Reisner, (CECA) 
• Mark Reynolds, (Mace) 
• Hannah Vickers, (ACE) 

 

Secretariat 

• Stuart Young, (BEIS) 

• Peter Payne, (BEIS) 

Present by Invitation2 

• Celine Van-Dooren, (PwC) 
 

 
1. Review of the CLC strategy 

Simon went through changes he had drafted into the strategy document: 

• Tweak around the big industry asks; 

• More focused on tangible deliverables; 

• ‘Challenges’ and ‘Priorities’ slides added; 

• ‘Our Purpose’ strapline to be looked at; 

• ‘Intersections’ slide – narrative behind each workstream needed; 

• Possibly create a quick graphic that links to specifics on the website; 

• Group recognised a need to focus on the ‘big-ticket’ items; 

• Simon agreed to consider comments further off-line and refine.  

 

2. PMO – scope of service and funding 
 

• Options for the future role and funding of the PMO were discussed, 

including contributions from CLC members  
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3. Deep dive into Net Zero Carbon 

 
• Suggested ways forward: 

➢ Is a focus workshop necessary initially for net zero  leads within the 
industry and CLC?   

➢ Identify and agree what are the top three priorities for the sector at 

COP 26. BEIS and PMO to take forward, with David Pinder.  

➢ GBC / GCB – encourage them to work together in a coordinated way 

and produced a plan in a matter of weeks.   

4. CLC Website/HSE request to CLC to host 
 

• Request for CONIAC to be migrated to, and hosted by, the CLC website 

• Current CONIAC site software out-dated and lack of sufficient funds to 

 update and maintain it. HSE seeking to transfer the CONIAC content on 
their website to the CLC website. 

• If CLC were to host the CONIAC website, it raises wider issues and 

 risks the CLC being approached by multiple organisations requesting CLC 
 hosts their website.  

• Group discussed and agreed this needed careful consideration.   

 

 

 

End  


